
 

1. The MSD teaching position has been filled.  Congratulations to Mr. Lucas Collett!  Mr. 
Collett was previously an Instructional Assistant in the MSD classroom.  He went back 
to school in January to get his certification for LBD through the University of the 
Cumberlands.  He recently switched to the University of Louisville to obtain his MSD 
certification as that was not available at the University of the Cumberlands.   
 
Mr. Collett moving into the role of teacher will provide consistency to the students in 
the classroom, which is invaluable.  We will begin interviewing for an instructional 
assistant to replace him. 
 

   
 

2. I have completed and submitted the end of the year Indicator 11, Child Find, record 
reviews for KDE.   
 
I have completed and submitted the Indicator 12, Early Childhood Transition, report for 
KDE. 
 
I have completed and submitted the IDEA budget for 2024-2025 school year.  Our 
amount of funding remained the same as last year. 
 
I am currently working on the end of the year Safe Schools report. 
 

 



 

3. The Little Lions Camp and Me and My School Programs both start next week!  

Mrs. Scott, Ms. Adamson, and their assistants have been working hard to plan for 

a summer full of fun and learning!  To kick things off, they are hosting a Popsicles 

with Parents event on Monday evening, June 10th. 

 

   
 

 

4. I will have the contracts for the companies and service providers we partner with 

to provide services to our special education students prepared at the July board 

meeting. 

 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 



5. Thank you for your support throughout my 1st year as the Director of Special 

Education and Preschool!  I have certainly learned a lot along the way.  I feel 

blessed to have a supportive Board of Education helping me help our students! 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 


